
	
  

	
  
	
  Volume 63, No. 12  Serving Since 1951 June, 2015 
 
June 3rd meeting 

A total of 9 members and 4 ladies were in attendance. The meeting was called to order by Zone Chairperson and 
Acting President May Wong.  Pledge to the flag was led by Joe Farrah, and the invocation was given by Bill Graziano.  
Introductions were conducted by Al Gentile. 
Board meeting 

Treasurer Handford Clews distributed copies of and read his monthly report.  All members are current with their 
dues.  He reported the I.R.S. has fined the club because of a late response. 

Viela duPont and Sharon Eberhardt attended new officers training sessions given by the district. 
The club earned a net of $1,710.50 from the Youth & Community Activities drawing. 
A $50 contribution to the Lions Eye Foundation was made in the memory of Estelle Bottarini. 

  
June 17th meeting 

Because there were only eight members in attendance, this meeting was more of a social gathering than a club 
meeting. Viela duPont was ill so Z.C. May Wong moderated.  Bob Fenech confirmed that the club’s Crab Feed will be held 
March 5, 2016.  Mike Spediacci, Jr. is on board to help any way he can.  The format will include hors d ‘oeuvres and a 
raffle. 

The location of this club’s July 25th Installation Of Officers is Bertolucci’s Restaurant but the price has not yet 
been established. 

Handford Clews was hospitalized for a week and is now at home taking antibiotic infusion to cure some bacteria 
in his bloodstream.  The club wishes Handford a quick recovery. 

The Cabinet Installation will take place July 26th at the So. S.F. Conference Center, 255 So. Airport Blvd., So. 
S.F.  $65 per 

The newly organized Supreme Lions Cub will have its Charter Night July 25th. 
The S.F. Council will have its monthly meeting June 24th at the Far East Café on Grant Ave. near California St. 

 
BIRTHDAYS/ANNIVERSARIES 
6/16 Katherine Hammarstedt; 6/22 Zenaida Lawhon; 7/14 Viela duPont; 7/18 Bobbie Damonte 
  
COMING EVENTS 
6/24 S.F. Council meeting; 7/1 Board meeting; 7/15 Installation of officers; 7/26 Cabinet Installation 
 

The Geneva-Excelsior Lions Club extends its sympathy to Charlie Bottarini and his family on the June 1st passing 
of Estelle Bottarini.  Charlie is now residing at Aegis living, Gellert at Westborough, So. San Francisco.  This is the same 
facility where Emily Farrah is residing.  
	
  


